
SANTA CRUZ: OFFICE OF THE ACADEMIC SENATE 
 

 May 9, 2024 
 
 
HERBERT LEE 
Vice Provost for Academic Affairs 
 
RE:  Five-Year Perspectives – 2024 to 2028-29 
 
Dear Herbie, 
 
The Academic Senate has reviewed the proposed list of programs for the Five-Year Perspectives 
report from 2024-2028-29. The Committees on Educational Policy (CEP), Planning and Budget 
(CPB), and Graduate Council (GC) have reviewed and responded. Their communications are 
enclosed for your consideration. 
 
The Senate appreciates the opportunity to provide consultation on the proposed Five-Year 
Perspectives. 
 Sincerely, 

 
 Patty Gallagher, Chair 
 Academic Senate 

Enc: Senate Committee Responses 
 
cc:  David Cuthbert, Chair, Committee on Educational Policy 

Raphael Kudela, Chair, Committee on Planning and Budget 
Andrew Fisher, Chair, Graduate Council 
Lori Kletzer, Campus Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor 
Anna Finn, Vice Chancellor and Chief of Staff 
Richard Hughey, Vice Provost and Dean of Undergraduate Education and Global 
Engagement 
Peter Biehl, Vice Provost and Dean of Graduate Studies  
Elizabeth Cowell, University Librarian 
Mary Laurence, Senior Academic Planning Analyst 
Matthew Mednick, Executive Director, Academic Senate 

 
 



   
SANTA CRUZ:  OFFICE OF THE ACADEMIC SENATE 

	
	

May 8, 2024 
 

PATTY GALLAGHER, Chair 
Academic Senate 
 
Re:  Five Year Perspectives List 2024 to 2028-29  
  
Dear Patty, 
 
The Committee on Educational Policy (CEP) has reviewed the VPAA’s Five Year Perspectives 
2024 to 2028-29. 
 
Our committee looks forward to reviewing the possible establishments of Statistics and Middle 
East and North African Studies and found no issues specific to those proposed programs to 
raise at this time. 
 
Our committee wants to reiterate that the campus classroom and co-curricular space issue 
remains a significant crisis, and has far-reaching implications. As we indicated in response to 
last year’s Five Year Perspectives list, we ask for attention to these issues in new proposals for 
new undergraduate programs submitted to CEP; these proposals should include information 
and/or data regarding anticipated room requirements, how many new courses will be required, 
and the frequency of offerings. 
 
We noted that the columns on the right of the spreadsheet are oriented toward resource, 
modality, and space issues. We recommend adding a column that says something to the effect 
of “Will the proposed program add to campus classroom and/or co-curricular space demands?” 
It might also be helpful to have a column for the quantity of new courses required.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
David Lee Cuthbert, Chair 
Committee on Educational Policy 
 

 
cc: Andrew Fisher, Chair, Graduate Council 
 Raphael Kudela, Chair, Committee on Planning and Budget 
 Matthew Mednick, Director, Academic Senate 
 Mary Laurence, Senior Academic Planning Analyst 
 
 
 
 
 
      



SANTA CRUZ: OFFICE OF THE ACADEMIC SENATE

April 9, 2024

PATTY GALLAGHER, Chair
Academic Senate

Re: Five-Year Perspectives – 2024 to 2028-29

Dear Patty,

At its meeting of March 14, 2024, the Committee on Planning and Budget (CPB) reviewed the
Five-Year Perspectives list of proposed academic degree programs, schools, and colleges to be
submitted to the UC Office of the President. CPB found no issues to raise.

Sincerely,

Raphael Kudela, Chair
Committee on Planning and Budget

cc: David Lee Cuthbert, Chair, Committee on Educational Policy
Andrew Fisher, Chair, Graduate Council
Matthew Mednick, Executive Director, Academic Senate



SANTA CRUZ: OFFICE OF THE ACADEMIC SENATE

April 22, 2024

PATTY GALLAGHER, Chair
Academic Senate

Re: Five-Year Perspectives – 2024 to 2028-29

Dear Patty,

At its meeting of April 18, 2024, Graduate Council (GC) reviewed the Five-Year Perspectives
list of proposed academic degree programs, schools, and colleges to be submitted to the UC
Office of the President. GC is excited to learn more about the two graduate programs on the
list, Translational Medicine M.S. and Future Stages Ph.D. GC is especially curious to see
how a Translational Medicine M.S. would work on our campus without a medical school, and
how the Future Stages Ph.D. might relate to the expected proposal to move the DANMMFA
into the Department of Performance, Play, and Design.

Sincerely,

Andrew T. Fisher, Chair
Graduate Council

cc: David Lee Cuthbert, Chair, Committee on Educational Policy
Raphe Kudela, Chair, Committee on Planning and Budget
Mattthew Mednick, Executive Director, Academic Senate


